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Representative Bernard Schaber:

Senate Amendment 1, by limiting the scope of SB 179 to unaccredited private schools,
already maintains the exemption from the child care licensing requirement under
current law for accredited private schools.  Because accredited private schools already
are exempt, this amendment applies the grandfather clause for private schools that
have been in continuous operation for 30 years only to unaccredited private schools.
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